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11 December 2015

Rob Ford
fyi-request-3449-f740f31e@requests.fyi.orqg.nz

Dear Mr Ford

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
CAS-168397-R5Y9G4

Thank you for contacting Auckland Transport on 6 December 2015 requesting information regarding
battery powered trains that may be used to extend Auckland's electrified train service to Pukekohe.

We are processing your request according to the provisions of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA). Under the Act, a response must be provided within 20
working days of receipt of a request however, due to the Christmas holiday period set by the Office of
the Ombudsman, a response will be provided to you by 25 January 2016. This is the maximum
response time and we will endeavour to respond to you sooner.

If you have any further queries, please contact me on (09) 355 3553 during business hours, quoting
Local Government Official Information request number CAS-168397-R5Y9G4

Yours sincerely

Natasha Walker

Customer Liaison Advisor
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